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July 10, 2007   

To:  Planning and Growth Management Committee  

From:  Toronto Pedestrian Committee  

Subject: Vehicles Driving Illegally on the Martin Goodman Trail and Parking in Parks   

Recommendations:

  

The Toronto Pedestrian Committee recommends to the Planning and Growth Management 
Committee that City Council enforce without exception the exclusion of private vehicles 
from Toronto’s pedestrian trails and parks.  

Decision Advice and Other Information:  

The Toronto Pedestrian Committee requested Councillor Saundercook and Councillor Stintz to 
submit a Notice of Motion to City Council at its meeting on July 16, 2007, requesting that City 
Council write a letter to the Chief of Police expressing the need for immediate enforcement.  

Background:  

The Toronto Pedestrian Committee at its meeting on July 10, 2007, considered a communication 
(July 6, 2007) from Paul Collier regarding vehicles driving illegally on Martin Goodman Trail 
and parking in parks.   
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Sent to: Planning and Growth Management Committee   
Councillor Bill Saundercook, Co-Chair, Toronto Pedestrian Committee   
Councillor Karen Stintz, Toronto Pedestrian Committee   

c.  Paul Collier, Toronto Pedestrian Committee  
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